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Hello and best wishes, While of course water supply is an important concern, I am very 
interested in visiting this region of NSW to see the Cleifden Caves. Unfortunately losing this 
heritage geo-feature will mean an irreplaceable tourism drawcard is destroyed. Please consider 
the conservation of the Caves as an important concern. 
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